
: Brianne Warner, Sheree Beard, Kim Hess, Joe Micke, Cami Gerber, Laurie Adams, 
Dori Andrepont 
 
Guests Present: Kevin Seipp and Matt McCarty 
 

Call Meeting to Order: 
Joe Micke called the meeting to order at 9:31 a.m. 
 
Approval of Minutes:    
Motion: Sheree Beard 



 
 
 
 
Scholarship Chairperson: Sheree Beard – 



 
 
 
 

�x Vice Chancellor meeting about the Athletics Program will be on January 17. 
�x The Foundation will be bringing back the Dinner Dance Galla, which is expected to continue 

being a premiere event for the college and the community. The Galla Dinner will be held on 
March 16, and hosting 200 guests. Invitations will be sent out sometime in January or early 
February. All GBC employees are encouraged to RSVP as soon as possible. 

�x Matt announced that the foundation has been reviewing and assessing scholarships for 2019. 
There was a record number of scholarships offered during the fall 2018, and they would like to 
strive to meet that goal during the spring and fall semesters of 2019.  

�x 



 
 
 
Brianne Werner reminded everyone that all donations need to be received by 8:3


